
PATH
Hoboken/World Trade Center
Weekend Service Change 
Effective Sunday, 
April 9, 2006

www.panynj.info/path

Beginning Sunday, April 9, 2006, PATH 
will discontinue direct weekend service
between Hoboken and the World Trade
Center (WTC) to accommodate long-term 
construction at the WTC site.  

Weekend passengers traveling between
both stations must transfer at Grove Street
to continue their trip. 

New PATH Timetables will be available in
all stations on April 9th. 

The Port Authority of New York and New
Jersey thanks you for your patience as we
work to rebuild. 

See map on reverse side.
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